23.

LIQUIDAMBAR TREE REPLACEMENT —MIRFIELD PLACE

The Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board had referred a proposal for the
removal of eight liquidambar treesin Mirfield Place to the Committee.

The Community Board had considered four options in consultation with the
residents. The City Services Committee adopted the recommendation of the
Community Board and r esolved:

1. That Option 1 to remove the existing trees and replace them with a more
suitable species be approved.

2. That semi-mature ready trees be used to reduce the impact on the
streetscape.

3.  That the Parks Unit undertake further consultation with the residents as to
the preferred replacement species.

4. That all Mirfield Place residents be advised of the Council’ s decision.



